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			We'll join the Captain Tom 100 challenge!
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Wednesday 21st April 2021.
Dear Parents and Carers,

Friday 30 April 2021 would have been Captain Sir Tom Moore’s 101st birthday. A milestone in itself, that weekend also marks the one-year anniversary of the celebrations following the end of his famous 100 laps of his garden! Captain Tom raised an incredible £38.9 million for the NHS Covid-19 appeal. 
His simple message of hope – “Tomorrow will be a good day” – inspired millions around the world and brought comfort and joy to so many during some of the darkest days of the pandemic.

Young Minds, one of our chosen charities is  thrilled to have been selected by the Captain Tom Foundation as a charity partner for the Captain Tom 100challenge, alongside The Mix and Place2Be.

In a year where our school has been studying apart, the Captain Tom 100 offers a fun way  for us to come together and engage all of our pupils. Everyone is invited to take on a challenge around the number 100 and each class is coming up with something different (your class teacher will be in touch as to what that challenge on Friday 30th April will be!)





We appreciate the financial pressure that many families are undergoing but if you are able to donate to this cause please do so by donating to Young Minds https://youngminds.org.uk/donate/

Looking forward to each classes’ brilliant ideas on 30th April!
Best wishes,
Belinda Athey – Headteacher.- 
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